
ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE: SEPTEMBER 1, 2022

TO: ALL RESIDENTS & STAFF

DEAR RESIDENTS AND STAFF,

JENNI ARTHUR HAS WORKED FOR GODERICH PLACE FOR OVER 20 YEARS IN MANY ROLES, AND MOST

RECENTLY AS THE CARE SERVICES SUPERVISOR. SHE IS, AND WILL CONTINUE TO BE A KEY MEMBER OF THE

MANAGEMENT TEAM.

WE ARE PLEASED AND PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT JENNI HAS ACCEPTED THE PROMOTION TO THE ROLE OF

ASSISTANT GENERAL MANAGER AT GODERICH PLACE RETIREMENT RESIDENCE.

PLEASE WISH JENNI WELL IN HER NEW ROLE AT GODERICH PLACE.



ANNETTE GERDES, GENERAL MANAGER, GODERICH PLACE RETIREMENT RESIDENCE


